
March 20, 2024

Alberta Securities Commission 
Suite 600, 250 – 5th Street SW  
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4 

and 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
P.O. Box 10142,  
Pacific Centre 701 West Georgia Street  
Vancouver, BC V7Y 1L2 

Ontario Securities Commission  
20 Queen Street West, 22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8 

- and to -

Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
203, 1222 - 11th Ave SW  
Calgary, Alberta T3C 0M4  

Dear Sirs/Madams: 

Re: Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (the “Company”) – Change of Auditor 

As required by Section 4.11(5) of National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous Disclosure 
Obligations, we have reviewed the information contained in the Company’s Notice of Change 
of Auditors dated March 20, 2024 (the “Notice”), a copy of which is attached hereto. We 
confirm that we are in agreement with the statements contained in the Notice, with the exception 
that we have no basis to agree or disagree with the statements contained in the Notice that 
relate to  

Paul J. Rozek Professional Corporation, Chartered Professional Accountant 

Yours truly, 

GTA Accounting Professional Corporation

Per: Nathan Kazmierski, CPA, Assurance Partner

Encls. 




